Hello

We are pleased to invite up to 2 adults (parents, carers, grandparents) per child to attend our
Mother's Day Assembly is taking place on Friday 17th March at the following times;

-Year R: 13:30

- Year 1: 14:00

-Year 2: 14:30

If younger siblings are in attendance they will need to sit on an adult's lap. After the Year R and Year
1 assembly, children will return to their classroom to continue with their learning. After the Year 2
assembly, children can be collected from their classroom door due to the proximity to the end of the
school day.

All visitors will be required to sign in via the school office, the playground gate will be unlocked from
13:15. Please note the back gate will remain locked until 15:00. We are looking forward to seeing
you in school on Friday.

Other upcoming dates for your dairies are:

- Tuesday 21st March: Down Syndrome Awareness Day - children are invited to 'rock their socks' by
coming into school by wearing brightly coloured socks, in exchange for a donation to the Portsmouth
Down Syndrome Association.

- Week Commencing 27th March: Parent Consultations - these will predominately take place on
Monday and Tuesday and as soon as the slots are available for booking we will advise.

Many thanks, Sian Hosmer



